Annual General Meeting

Saturday 4th December 2021 - 7pm



Find out what has been achieved this

Support your local historical site.

What is the plan for next year?



Join our team of volunteers and make new friends.

Join us virtually via Zoom Meeting ID 914 0206 9946 Passcode CDQ48G

Email: secretary@sloughfort.org.uk

Telephone: 07884 494515

Website: www.sloughfort.org.uk

Charity reg. no: 1179652



Slough Fort trustees and volunteers held a ghost story evening for the staff of Haven on 27th October. It was very successful and was enjoyed by all.

We will do a couple of these events next year, so watch this space and come and join us if you dare!

amazonsmile You shop. Amazon gives.

Support Slough Fort Preservation Trust https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1179652-0

Slough Fort Preservation Trust

www.sloughfort.org.uk



Allhallowa Village Hallowaan Party

We were approached by a couple in Allhallows that wanted to put on a Halloween event for all the children in the village.



We were happy to help. It was a brilliant evening, the children had a great time and we hope this will become an annual event.









We regret to inform you that our Wassailing Event due on Saturday the 8th of January 2022 has been cancelled due to circumstances beyond our control.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and look forward to greeting you to our future events next year.

Meet Dana Maleescu the nerson behing our newsletters

When and how did you start your collaboration with Slough Fort?

Eight months ago, while working for Allhallows Leisure Park /Haven Division, I wanted to contribute with my skills to the Fort volunteers efforts. Being recommended by John Coltman Park Manager and after the first meeting with Keith Gulvin, it was love at first sight.

Can you tell us about a time when the work has been challenging?

Each time the work is challenging because the wish is to create compelling content and an attractive layout for the readers. But probably a specific effort was the creation of the orchard signage board and wildlife boards because the project requested thorough documentation and execution within the constraints of a time frame.

What would you recommend for people who wish to visit Slough Fort?

Participate in all the events organised. You will not only create marvellous memories, but you will also support the Fort to preserve and pass on to future generations its historical heritage.





Support Slough Fort Preservation Trust

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1179652-0

Slough Fort Preservation Trust www.sloughfort.org.uk



